
From: Nelson, Chris   
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2025 8:01 PM 
To: Nelson, Chris   
Subject: [EXT] Response  
 
Lowell, Thank you for sharing your thoughts. State law requires any communicaƟon with a 
Commissioner involving an open docket must be publicly disclosed so that all parƟes in the case and all 
commissioners are apprised of the communicaƟon. Chris 
 
 


